
School Exit Survey
The following text is provided for distributing the School Exit Survey via email.

Help us shape Catholic education in Tasmania

The Tasmanian Catholic Education Office (TCEO) has developed a survey to allow 
students and families leaving Tasmanian Catholic schools to help shape Catholic 
education into the future. It will also provide an understanding of where students 
go when they leave our schools and why they have chosen to leave.

The survey should only take five minutes to complete. The TCEO would appreciate 
you taking this time to share your experiences of Catholic education in Tasmania. 
Responses are provided directly to the TCEO.

No personally identifiable information about you will be collected through this 
survey. 

Individual schools may be provided with an annual summary of the results 
provided that there are enough responses from each school to maintain 
anonymity.

You can access the survey online: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/school_exit_survey

If you would like to receive a paper copy of the survey, please contact the TCEO on 
03-6210 8888 or ceo@catholic.tas.edu.au

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/school_exit_survey

